
Solidarity and Aid to Rain
Victims in Bolivia

La Paz, February 17 (RHC)-– Bolivian Defense Secretary Ruben Saavedra announced the arrival of aid
and resources from the United Nations and Panama to help those affected by intense rains.

He explained that Panama has donated two thousand tents to flood victims in the municipality of Trinidad.
Saavedra added that three Argentinian doctors arrived to support and provide people with medical
asistance.

Recently, the Iranian embassy in La Paz expressed its solidarity with the victims of the recent flooding
and announced that Tehran will donate medicine to Bolvia.

Numerous countries around the world have expressed their solidarity with the Bolivian people and are
planning to send humanitarian aid to storm victims.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/14784-solidarity-and-aid-to-rain-victims-in-bolivia
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